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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 8 Parent/Carer Evening Thursday 30th January 2025 
 
Rockwood Academy would like to invite you to the Year 8 Parent/Carers Evening on Thursday  
30th January 2025 4.00pm to 6.30pm. 
 
This evening will give you an excellent opportunity to meet with your child’s teachers and discuss their 
progress, preparation and results for their subject assessments, and attitude to learning.  
 
By working together as parents and teachers, your child will be given the best chance of academic success. 
Please speak to all their subject teachers on the evening who will provide advice and guidance as well as how 
to best support your child to get obtain their target grades.  
 
The next few months will be vital in ensuring that your child achieves the best possible end of year 
examination outcomes. It is important that your child works hard, listens to their teachers and completes all 
homework to a high standard. Most importantly, your input and guidance as a parent/carer will be vital in 
ensuring your child achieves the best possible grades and takes advantage of all the opportunities they will 
have in Year 8.  
 
We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 30th January 2025.   
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mr G Singh 
Head of Year 8  
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